
To Whom lt May Concern,

This letter is to acknowledge the work performance of Mr. Mohammad Wafa, whom I was fortunate

enough to meet during my trip to Afghanistan in 2018. Mohammad was my main contact and

accompanied me throughout my entire trip.

Mohammad was very professional and a great companion during my trip. Much more than just a

tour guide, Mohammad fulfilled many critical roles during the trip. First, he was the trip leader who

planned and arranged everything perfectly. Second, he was the local expeG offering me a lot of

insight on key aspects of culture and history, which helped me to understand the country more

deeply. Third, he was my security, always there to make sure that no trouble was to befall me'

Fourth, he was my friend, a trusted companion who made the trip fun, enjoyable and memorable.

A former interpreter for US special forces in Afghanistan, Mohammad knows the country well and

understands the importance of discipline, responsibility and accountability. This was very evident in

my encounter with him during our trip. The travel agenda was prepared and executed by

Mohammad with military-style planning and precision.

lf anyone is looking for an outstanding tour with a high-performance outcome, I would not hesitate

to recommend Mr. Mohammad Wafa - my leader, my guide, my protector, my friend.

Sincerely,

Director, Lean Enterprise Southeast Asia, Pte Ltd.

+65 6496-7769
johnhamalian@ leansea.org




